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I wholeheartedly oppose this bill. This bill could ban all beaver trapping on public land 

in Oregon. I find this a disservice to the people of Oregon who like to participate in 

trapping and the outdoors. It prevents people from directly connecting to the history 

of their beloved state, which was founded in large part by beaver trappers. Beavers 

are plentiful and should be managed by the state game agency not through 

legislature.  


